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NOTICE OF CONTINUED REGULAR MEETING 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL STUDY SESSION 
NOTICE OF MEETING (QUORUM GATHERING) 
 

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting  
of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District Board of Directors  
will be continue on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, 7 pm, in the 
Board Rooms, Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University Boulevard. 
The main topic is to consider approval of a Resolution and an Intergovernmental Agreement with 
the City of Littleton regarding inclusion of agricultural land in the Santa Fe urban renewal area and 
use of TIF revenues for recreation district purposes. This meeting is open to the public. Further, 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the  
South Suburban Park and Recreation District Board of Directors will hold a Special Study Session 
October 23, 2014, start time 8 am, at the  
Lone Tree Golf Course Clubhouse & Hotel, 9808 Sunningdale Boulevard, Lone Tree. 
The primary topic will be a review of the proposed 2015 Budget for the District. This Special 
Study Session is open to the public. Further,  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Board of Directors of District will 
convene on Tuesday, November 4, 2014, start time approximately 7 pm, in the 
Downstairs Conference Room, Administration Building, 6631 South University Blvd. 
to begin to receive the results of the November 4, 2014 election and particularly for South 
Suburban ballot issue # 4C. (Not all Boardmembers may attend, but it is anticipated that a quorum 
will be in attendance.) This has been a coordinated election with Arapahoe, Douglas, and Jefferson 
counties, and the preliminary results will be received from the counties; elections staffmembers 
and announced as they become available. This gathering is open to the public. 
 

An agenda for regular meetings and study sessions is on the District website, www.sspr.org, 
approximately five days before each session date; and the Board may consider other items brought 
to them. If you would like additional information relating to these or any of the Board’s sessions, 
please call 303/798-5131. 
 
South Suburban Park and Recreation District by  
/s/ Pamela M. Eller, Secretary of the Board of Directors                                          /ds 


